
From: Susanne Kaiser 

Sent: Wednesday, September 18, 2024 8:09 AM 

To: Planning 

Subject: Tree work in conservation area 11 Gloucester Avenue, 2024/3396/T 

 

Dear Sir/ Madam 

 

It was with great distress that we received your notification of the intended 

proposed work to the tree in 11 Gloucester Avenue. I am referring to the Ash 

tree which is due to be felled to the ground but then the application is also 

confusingly states to reduce the crown to 3 meters. There should be no work 

done on this tree until it is clear what is actually going to be done as it is not 

clear what the proposal entails. Can you please clarify this urgently! 

 

Kind regards 

 

Susanne Kaiser 

 


